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Friday, June 2, 2023 
 
Due to the wildfires in the area Dehcho First NaLons Annual General MeeLng will be postponed 
in June 2023 due to the Wildfires in the area and affected communiLes. Dehcho First NaLons 
will post new dates once confirmed. 
 
Dehcho First NaLons keeps the people and communiLes affected by the wildfires in our minds 
and hearts. We hope that everyone is able to return safely to their communiLes in the near 
future. 
 
Mahsi, 
 
Herb Norwegian  Alison de Pelham 
Grand Chielf   ExecuLve Director 
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